
January 14» 1955

Dr. Grover C. Dillman, President
Michigan College of Mining and Technology
Houghton, Michigan

My dear Dr. Dillman:

1 am not sure if auch a book as "Mother and Child" by my wife 
it a proper constituent of the library of the Michigan School of Mines. 
Nevertheless, it gives me much pleasure to present it, feeling that if 
it does not belong there, I can trust you to abstract it and keep it for 
your own use. It tells of spiritual things but 1 think there are times 
when engineers or their wives might find it a relief from the pressure 
of concrete facts. It will come under separate cover and I am sending 
with it a small brochure describing it and also a clipping from the County 
Fair of Fairfield County, telling of the author.

Besides this, I am enclosing data on another project of The Dorr 
Foundation which I am sure will appeal to the practicad man. If you 
find any authorities at Michigan who would like to have this matter of 
highway safety as we see it put before them from time to time, 1 should 
be glad to put such a name on our list.

It has been interesting to me to see the reaction to this propo­
sition which, like everything else in the world, is very old. You, I 
know, will be interested in the merger of the Dorr Company with 
Oliver United Filters. It is an interesting experiment in human 
engineering which I believe will work out most satisfactorily.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

JVND/est


